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South Granville: North Lane Utility Work – includes night activities 
February 10, 2025  
On February 13, utility work will begin on Hemlock Street between 8th Avenue and W. Broadway and in the adjacent 
laneway to the west. This is the first stage of sequenced work to relocate utilities in the area, accommodating the 
construction of the future South Granville Station. 

 

 

Construction Activities 

Starting February 13: Monday to Friday 

• Day: 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Focus is on preparation and identification of the existing utilities.  

Starting February 18: Monday to Friday  

• Night: 7 p.m. to 6 a.m. Work includes excavation, installation of temporary utilities and road repairs. 

 

What to expect 

• Elevated and intermittent noise related to construction activities. We will aim to conduct the noisiest 
work before 10 p.m. Sound barriers will be utilized around equipment when possible. 

• Pedestrians will be detoured around the work. 

• Increased trucks, equipment and workers in the laneway. 

 

Traffic 

• Access to buildings and parkades will be maintained during daytime work. 

• Temporary traffic restrictions in the laneway during night work. (green and blue shown in map below) 

• Hemlock Street will be closed to southbound traffic between 8th Avenue and W. Broadway for 1-2 
nights (red shown in map below) 

Thank you for your patience  
We know that construction can be disruptive, and we are working hard to minimize impacts in your neighbourhood. 
Thank you for your continued patience while we build this important transportation infrastructure project.  

Please note, this information is current at the time of sending, however schedules are subject to change. For the most 
current details, visit www.broadwaysubway.ca/current-work/.  
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